September 25, 2015			Friday Folder Insert – Math			Alexander
[bookmark: _GoBack]This week in math, students completed their Benchmark 1.  Students had a 30-question multiple choice test with 1 constructed response.  Students’ grades for this test will not be counted in their average but will be shown on parent connect.  Students also should have weekly warmups and DLIQs for this week, in addition, they should have review problems and Rate/Ratio Problems.  Next week is the last week before Fall Break. Students will continue their studies in Unit 2 with Decimals, Fractions, Percents and Conversions in the two Measurement Systems. Have your students continue practicing on the Online Textbook as well as learnzillion.com.


